
�  Join Us for the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony! �

Come celebrate at the newly updated Bocce Pavilion!

Date: Friday, September 6, 2024  
Time: 3:00pm  

Location: Bocce Pavilion at Gazebo Park

Come celebrate the opening of our brand-new bocce courts! Enjoy an afternoon 
filled with fun, games, and community spirit. Whether you’re a seasoned player or new 
to the game, everyone is welcome to join in the festivities.  Just bring a snack to share, 
and your favorite drink.

Last chance for Fundraising Matching Funds from EVF!

That’s right, we are only $9K from reaching our fund raising target, so 
help us out bring your check books, because after September 13th, the EVF will no 
longer match our funds dollar for dollar and we will be ordering our pavers to thank our 
generous donors that contributed $1000, $2500, and $5000 to our project. 

The Evergreen Villages Foundation is managing the collection of donations 

from our residents.  EVF is a tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) non-profit, charitable 

organization which means donations may qualify as charitable contributions 

(please check with your tax planner/adviser first). You can make out a check 

to the Evergreen Villages Foundation and deliver it to Marie Colaizzi, Bocce 

Board Vice President, who will track and forward all donations for this project 

to the EVF treasurer.  Contact Marie at:  mpcolaizzi@gmail.com or drop a 

check in her mailbox at 7395 Via Cantares.  She’ll even come pick up a 

check from your home! 

Event Highlights:
• Ribbon Cutting Ceremony: Be there as we officially open the courts.
• Friendly Matches: Participate in or watch some exciting games.
• Refreshments: Enjoy light snacks and beverages.

Special Guests:
• There will be members of the Villages Management and CBOD in attendance.

Don’t miss out on this exciting event! Bring your friends, and let’s make this a 
memorable day for our community.

For more information, visit the bocce website @ www.villagesbocce.vgcc.club
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